
Department of Computer Science and Engineering
BUET, Dhaka, Bangladesh

January 16, 2013

Meeting# BPGS-2012/09

A BPGS meeting was held on December 08, 2012 (Saturday) at 11 am in the Teachers' Lab of
the Department, chaired by Prof. Dr. A. S. M. Latiful Hoque. The list of BPGS members
present in the meeting is attached. Following decisions have been taken in the meeting.

1) The resolutions of the Meeting# BPGS-2012/08 held on 27 November 2012 have been
confirmed.

2) Applications made by following students for getting 'I' grades in different courses have
been decided as follows.

Student No. Student Name Course No. Decision

0412052106 Rathindara Nath Mondol CSE6403 Not
Accepted

0412052106 Rathindara Nath Mondol CSE6406 Not
Accepted

0412052068 Arif Ahmed Tanim CSE6403 Not
Accepted

0412052068 Arif Ahmed Tanim CSE6410 Not
Accepted

0412052015 Rashed Md. Taufiqul CSE6403 AcceptedHoque

0412052015 Rashed Md. Taufiqul CSE6705 Accepted
Hoque

3) Applications made by following students for total withdrawal from April 2012 semester
have been decided as follows.

Student No. Student Name Decision
0412052068 Arif Ahmed Tanim Not Accepted

0412052015 Rashed Md. Taufiqul Not AcceptedHoque
0412052044 Sabirat Rubaiyat Not Accepted

0412052050 Samiul Monir Not Accepted

0412052035 Ahmed Shayer Andalib Not Accepted

0412052038 Md. Abdullah Al Sami Not Accepted

0412052042 Mohammad Raihanul Not Accepted
Islam



Student No. Student Name Decision

0412052104 Iftekhar Ibney Gias AcceptedRemon

0412052099 Md. Shamsul Arefin AcceptedMajumdar

4) Application made by Md. Mosiur Rahman Lunar, Student No. 0412052067 for
changing status from fulltime to part-time studentship has been accepted. However, the
change will be effective from October 2012 semester.

5) Assistant Professor Dr. Md. Monirul Islam will carry the post graduate advising load of
Dr. Tanzima Hashem during her absence.

6) Regarding the postgraduate courses CSE6403 and CSE6705 mistakenly registered by
Suchita Sultana, Student No. 0412052024 as audit courses, the Board has decided that
the student can be recommended to convert her audit courses to normal courses subject
to the recommendations from the corresponding course teachers.

At last the meeting ended with a vote of thanks from the Chair.
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